
The Precipitation – GPCP-Monthly CDR completed a change request in September, 2017.  This change 
did not change the version number.  However, it is important to note that the 1979-August 2016 data 
uses both the AIRS Microwave and Infrared channels whereas the post August 2016 data use only the 
AIRS Infrared.   


